
 

12th November 2021 

Things to note: 

We are having a real push with our Times Tables Rock Stars at the moment as tables are 
such an important part of maths. It would be wonderful if you could encourage your child 

to practise on there each night. It only needs to be about 5 minutes each evening but it 
would make a difference. 

This week: 

In Maths, we have been working on our addition methods. We have looked at 
adding within twenty and then we continued to add single digit numbers to 2 digit 
numbers, crossing over the 10. In order to do this, we had to be careful to make 

sure that our counting up to 100 was accurate. Once we had achieved this, we then 
started looking at adding using the partitioning method. This is still something we 

are working on. 

In English, we have been learning to sequence our sentences and we have been 
learning how to accurately punctuate each sentence. This is something we will 
continue to practise over the year as it can be complicated. We have also been 

looking at how to identify and write questions. This was very helpful from when we 
had a visit from the local Police. The class were full of fascinating questions. Well 

done Crystal Class. 

In our projects, we have been learning about chronology as we are beginning to 
look at real-life heroes from the past. We started by chronologically sequencing 

events in our lives.  

Using our Science knowledge of everyday materials, the children are looking at the 
best materials to help us build our superhero cars. They are very exciting and we 

cannot wait to start using the saw for our axles!... wish us luck! 


